LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, OCTOBER, 2018
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Oct.6, 7
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Pro-Life Luncheon

Join us for our annual Pro-Life Luncheon and Legislative Update at the O’Kelly Banquet Hall, 2366 Park St. Dearaborn, MI 48124.  Registration begins at 10:30am, followed by our luncheon and an address by Cynthia Lietz, Founder and Director of Another Day Resource Center.  Cynthia will explain how her center offers Hope, Healing and Forgiveness to women troubled by their abortion decision.  One of our Pro-Life Legilators will bring us up to date on legislative efforts in Lansing.   For more information, please call the Wayne County LIFESPAN office, 734-422-6230
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Oct. 13, 14
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
It Is Not Too Late

If you or someone you know has taken the abortion pill and realizes, within 72 hours, that it was a mistake, it may not be too late to save her baby.  The APR—abortion reversal protocol—has saved the lives of more than 400 babies since use of the protocol began.  The procedure does work!  There is a 68% success rate!  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Oct 20, 21
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Movement in Motion

Registration is underway for our annual youth bus trip to Washington DC for the March for Life.  We will be sending 8 buses to Washington, leaving January 17, in the evening, and returning the morning of the 20th.  Don’t let the bus leave you behind.  Call the LIFESPAN office for more information, 248-816-1546.
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Oct. 27, 28
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Becerra v NIFLA

In a recent USSC decision, the Justices found that municipalities, cities and states COULD NOT compel pregnancy help centers to promote abortion providers at their pro-life centers.  It sounds strange on the face of it—that a pro-life center would have to promote a pro-abortion center—but that was, and in some places still is what was being required.  The court found that such a requirement was “government compelled speech” and therefore unconstitutional based on the right to FREE speech to which pregnancy help 

centers were entitled.  The court also based its decision, in part, on the fact that those seeking to compel this speech provided NO witnesses to claim that they had been harmed by the pro-life pregnancy help center.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

